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Assistant coach Gary O'Neill, Jay Thomas, 
Perry Walker, Ryan Burnett, Mitch 
DiRaimondo, Jack Moeller and head coach 
Steve Robinson. Photo provided 

The Campolindo Boys Golf team continued their 
successful run in area tournaments last month. On 
March 21, the team traveled to the Meadow Club 
(Fairfax, Calif.). The Campo Team took on 
approximately two dozen other teams in weather 
conditions that were similar to what one would find 
in Ireland in March. The team - composed of Austin 
Fischer, Will Lagomarsino, Mitch DiRaimondo, Ryan 
Burnett and Jay Thomas - finished second overall. 
Mitch DiRaimondo shot two over par (74), which 
put him in a six-way tie for second. The ensuing 
playoff went three additional holes and Mitch 
wound up fourth overall. The following Monday, the 
team faced off against another two dozen Northern 
California schools at the Transbay Tournament held 
at The Dollar Point Golf Course at Rossmoor. The 
Campo men took first place. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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